
 

 

We Can All Be 

HEROES DAY 
Friday 16th February 

This half term we have been learning about:  

Real life and fictional Heroes!  
 

To celebrate our learning this half term, we will be having a 
HEROES day where your child can come to school dressed as either 
their favourite superhero (e.g. Batman, Captain America, Supergirl, Wonder 

Woman, Supertato) or Real-life Hero (Police Officer, Scientist, Nurse etc). 

 

During the day your child will have the opportunity to talk about who they are 
dressed as and why they chose to dress as this hero. We will also be taking part 

in lots of Supertato themed activities.   


